
FloodSAFE Federal Advocacy 

 

With the departure of Rod Mayer and Lani Arena and elimination of earmarks at the House of 
Representatives, FloodSAFE efforts on federal advocacy are being refocused.  As part of this process, we 
are working to secure a federal advocacy consultant in Washington D.C. to assist us with the following: 

• Federal Authorizations 
• Federal Appropriations 
• USACE Work Plan Fund Allocation 
• Influencing USACE Policies 
• Influencing FEMA Policies 
• Alternative Funding Delivery Mechanisms 
• Prioritizing Our Advocacy Efforts 

 

Current FloodSAFE Federal Advocacy team: 

• Dave Gutierrez 
• Michael Sabbaghian 
• Robin Brewer 
• Ray Barsch 
• Raminder Bola 

 


